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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE:  April 12, 2022 
 
TO:  Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Panos Kokkas, Director of Public Works  
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Acceptance and Completion for the 2021 Nevada County 

Annual Striping Project – County Project No. 426639 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve the attached Resolution.  
 
FUNDING: The project was budgeted in the fiscal year 2021/22 Road Maintenance budget. 
Funding was provided by Highway User Tax Account (HUTA) and Regional Surface 
Transportation Program (RSTP) funds. There is no impact to the County’s General Fund and no 
budget amendment is needed. 
 
BACKGROUND: The project was awarded to Central Striping Services, Inc., on August 10, 
2021, by Resolution 21-358 in the amount of $149,891.05.  Construction began on October 19, 
2021, and was completed on February 17, 2022. A list of roads that were striped this season is 
attached as Exhibit “A”: 
 
 
  
     CONTRACT AS APPROVED 
 Contract Item        $   149,891.05 
 Contingency         $     14,989.11 
 TOTAL AUTHORIZED       $   164,880.16  
 
      FINAL COST 
 Contract Items        $    138,797.47 
 Change Orders       $        8,747.75 
 TOTAL                                                                                      $    147,545.22 
 
Item Initiated by:   Patrick Perkins, Principal Civil Engineer 
Approved by:  Panos Kokkas, Director of Public Works   
 
Submittal Date:    March 12, 2022 
Revision Date:  March 14, 2022 

Trisha Tillotson, P.E. 
Community Development Agency Director 

 
 

 

 
    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Panos Kokkas, P.E. 
Director of Public Works 
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